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February Events
2/6   Community Food Giveaway
            at the Wilson Co. Fairgrounds

2/15   Presidents Day
             Church Offices closed          

2/17  Ash Wednesday 
            Drive-Thru Ashes @West Door  
                 7:30-8:30AM, 12-1PM, 5-6PM
             Worship Service ONLINE ONLY
                 at 6PM (replay snytime)

2/18   Young at Heart
              Lunch & Zoom Games

 
 
 

Find More Details & Events at
lebanonfumc.com
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http://2fa774161ae09ab922d6-af07dc6745c52e4d03049aa1d0f73c4b.r31.cf2.rackcdn.com/uploaded/2/0e11202810_1605818652_2020-advent-calendar.pdf
http://2fa774161ae09ab922d6-af07dc6745c52e4d03049aa1d0f73c4b.r31.cf2.rackcdn.com/uploaded/2/0e11202810_1605818652_2020-advent-calendar.pdf


CONGREGATIONAL CARE
7)   Billy Hunt

15) Jack Hayes

16) Duane Hackett Rejoice with those
who rejoice;

mourn with those
who mourn.

ROMANS 12 : 15

February Birthdays (80+)February Birthdays (80+)

Alex Stierman & Richard Bay on the birth of their

daughter, Henley Marie; proud sister is Aniyah Payne

Debbie & Jim Burt on the birth of their granddaughter,

Rylee Nicole

Kendall & Katie Dodson on the birth of daughter, Hadley

Grace; proud grandparents are Mark & Candy Dodson

Sympathy and Love to...Sympathy and Love to...
Rebecca Dixon and Jennie Burton & families on the

passing of their father, Bobby Gwynn

Teresa Moss and family on the passing of her father,

Reed Woody.

Cindy Roth on the passing of her father and stepmother

Reba Sheetz on the passing of her husband, Charles

Richard & Rose Stout on the passing of Richard's

sister, Willodene Agnew

Congratulations to...Congratulations to...

Ross Averitt to VIM, Herb Barksdale, Joe Fagan, Eloise

Green, Al Partee, Betty Puryear, Rene Shrum, Glynn

Stewart, James Timbs, and Betsy White

MemorialsMemorials

Those suffering from COVID and their caregivers

John Claiborne, Bob Learmont, Bob Lee, Sandy Martin,

Judy Morris, Jerry Sanders

Our homebound friends: Ruby Armstrong, Dee

Buterbaugh, Amelia Gibson, Bob and Virginia Givan,

Trisha Hughes, Irene & Roland Jones, Kathy Lowery.

Jane Overall , Margaret Partee, Charlene Reeves,

Geneva Thomas, Bob Wilfong

Prayer ListPrayer List
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CONTACTS AND MORE

Stay tuned to our social media pages for more pics

and updates...

January 
Attendance & Giving

January 3
Estimated Attendance: 541

online:  505  |  on site:  36
Budget $3,175 |  Building $350

Missions $150
 
 

January 10
Estimated Attendance: 585

online:  473  |  on site:  112
Budget $33,159  |  Building $750

Missions $2,085  
 
 

January 17
Estimated Attendance: 574

online:  447  on site:  127
Budget $5,713  |   Building $145

 
 

January 24
Estimated Attendance: 544

online:  420  |  on site:  124
Budget $13,149|  Missions $25

Memorials $50
 
 

January 31
Estimated Attendance: 527

online:  401  |  on site:  126
Budget $35,358  | Building $1,405
Missions $1,925  |  Memorials $20

 

Something's Happening in theSomething's Happening in the
Fellowship Hall!Fellowship Hall!

LEBANON FUMC STAFF

Rev. Ryan Bennett, Lead Pastor

Rev. David (Bucky) Hesson, Minister of Discipleship

Cori Brantley, Business & Adults 55+ Ministries

Rebecca Dixon, Children & Community Outreach            

Windell Little, Director of Music & Worship Arts

Mandy Rogers, Youth & Young Adults

Lucinda S. Sutton, Communications & Operations

Pam Vandever, Congregational Care & Membership

Joseph Walker, Accompanist             

Marcus Wanner, Sound & Production

WEEKDAY CHILDREN’S PROGRAMS

Erin Stone: Director & Preschool 4 

Tanja Manus, Preschool 3

Jennie Howell, Parents’ Day Out 

For a Complete List of 

Our Lay Ministry Leaders, 

visit our website here or contact

Pam in the Church office.

http://lebanonfumc.com/about/administration-and-committees/
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Worship with Us Sundays at 8:30 and 11:00 AM

LEBANON FUMC
415 W. Main St.
Lebanon, TN 37087

On Site (limited capacity) and Online

This Winter, we – along with other Wilson County churches –
will help people experiencing homelessness stay warm and be

fed. In this season of COVID-19, Compassionate Hands is
following CDC guidelines, and we will serve at separate men's

and women's shelters. Contact Rebecca Dixon to Sign Up!

lebanonfumc.com


